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 December     2022 

 Welcom�  to     the     December     2022     edition     of     our 
 newsletter. 
 We     are     only     a     few     weeks     away     from     the 
 Christmas     Holiday     period,     and     the     TMO     Board 
 Members     and     staff     would     like     to     wish     all     our 
 Members     and     residents     a     happy     holiday. 

 Our     Office     opening     hours     for     the     Christmas 
 and     New     year     period     is     as     follows; 

 Friday     23rd     Dec     2022     -     8am     -     12     noon 
 Monday     26th     Dec     2022     -     CLOSED 
 Tuesday     27th     Dec     2022-     CLOSED 
 Wednesday     28th     Dec     2022     -     8am     -     12     noon 
 Thursday     29th     Dec     2022     -     8am     -     12     noon 
 Friday     30th     Dec     2022     -     8am     -     12     noon 
 Monday     2nd     Jan     2023      -     CLOSED 
 Tuesday     3rd     Jan     2023     -     Normal     Service     (8am 
 till     4pm) 

 Residents     should     call     the     Hackney     Repairs 
 Contact     Centre     for     any     emergency     repairs, 
 including     heating     issues,     during     the     office 
 closing     hours. 

 Hackney     Repairs     Contact     Centre:     020     8356 
 3691 

 Your     Board     Members     for     2022/23 
 Following     our     recent     Annual     General     Meeting 
 held     in     October     2022,     the     following     members 
 have     been     voted     in     to     serve     as     board     members 
 until     September/October     2023. 

 Jon     Crawley     -     Chair 
 Angela     Austin     -     Vice     Chair 
 Kevin     Durrant     -     Secretary 
 June     Salih     -     Treasurer 
 Steve     Smeeth 
 Donna     Coventry 
 Jean     Penn 

 The     board     would     like     to     thank     all     those     who 
 attended     the     meeting     and     to     encourage     residents 
 and     other     share     members     to     join     the     Committee. 

 As     mentioned     in     a     previous     newsletter, 
 membership     to     the     TMO     is     open     to     all     estate 
 residents     by     paying     ten     pence     to     the 
 organisation.     The     purchase     of     a     share     provides     a 
 lifetime     membership     provided     you     still     reside     on 
 the     estate.     It     gives     you     the     right     to     be     nominated 
 to     be     a     Governance     Board     member,     and     also 
 provides     members     with     voting     rights     at     general 
 and     special     meetings  . 

 For     more     information     on     how     to     join,     please 
 Contact     the     TMO     Office     on; 
 0207     7397075     Email:  info@ardentmo.com 
 Or     visit     our     website  :  www.ardentmo.com 

 TMO     OFFICE     Opening     Hours; 
 Monday     to     Friday     8am     -     4pm 
 Shut     between     1pm     and     2pm     for     lunch 
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 Local     Events     during     Holiday     Period 

 Unfortunately     the     TMO     has     been     unable     to     hold 
 any     events     for     residents     this     year,     partly     due     to 
 the     previous     lock     down     rules     and     staff     changes. 
 We     will     be     recruiting     a     Community     Officer     soon, 
 who     will     be     responsible     for     organising     social 
 events     on     our     estate.     Hopefully     next     year,     we 
 will     have     our     annual     Funday     and     coach     trips,     as 
 well     as     something     for     the     Christmas     period. 

 In     the     absence     of     this,     there     are     several     events 
 being     held     locally     by     other     organisations     which 
 residents     could     take     advantage     of     and     enjoy. 

 Panto     returns     to     Hoxton     Hall,     130     Hoxton 
 Street,     London     N1     6SH,      from     the  13th     -     24th 
 December     2022  ,     with     a     version     of     the     ‘Wizard 
 Of     Oz’.  ‘The     show     includes     all     the     usual 
 panto-wonderfulness,     with     an     enchanting     story 
 performed     by     a     good     cast’ 

 For     more     information,     please     visit 
 https://www.hoxtonhall.co.uk/event/the-wizard-of 
 -oz/ 

 18th     December  -     Hanukkah     Family     Celebration 
 (free)     @     Museum     of     Home 

 For     more     information     please     visit: 
 https://www.museumofthehome.org.uk/whats-on 
 /events/hanukkah-family-celebration/ 

 15th     December  -     Christmas     Carols     in     the 
 Garden     @     At     Anne’s     church.     For     more 
 information     please     visit, 
 https://hoxton.church/autumn-calendar 

 Happ�     Holida��     fro�     al�     of     u�     her�     a� 
 Arde�     TMO! 
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